
Grand of New Mexico  

President’s Message #4  

October 2021 

Happy Halloween!! 

I want to start off by saying SORRY. I feel that I have put off my duties as Grand President and I want to 

tell everyone sorry and that this will not happen again. September was a rough month for me and I am 

hoping that October will be better.  

We did get some sad news that our Grand Inspector had to resign due to some personal issues. So, I have 

asked Past Grand President, Shirlee Frias to fill in as inspector and she happily accepted.  That being said, 

Presidents, please look at the email that I previously sent about your monthly meetings and please 

respond, ASAP.  

This part is for my chairman. Please get your promos in on time and for those who haven’t done one yet, 

please get in at least 4 before the end of the year. Below is a list of this year’s chairman, just in case you 

forgot who you all are:  

Hospital – Shirlee  

Scholarship – Janet  

Membership – Lee Ann  

Ways and Means – Dominique  

National Home – Kandy  

SPSP – Jeanette  

GPSP – Penney  

 

Danielle J. Garcia 
Grand President 


